December 7, 2015

City of Rapid City
Solid Waste Division
300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701

RE: Automated Garbage Collection Containers/Carts Contract Renewal

To Whom This Concerns:

Rehrig Pacific Company would greatly appreciate the opportunity to continue supplying the City of Rapid
City with 65 and 95 Gallon Automated Garbage Collection Containers. Per the contract awarded in
November 2014, the contract may be extended 3 additional calendar years after the first year of the
contract ending 12/31/15.

With this letter, Rehrig Pacific is proposing to extend our partnership and through December 31, 2016,
under the same terms and conditions. We are also pleased to announce that we will be abfe to honor
the existing pricing of $48.05 for 65 gallon carts and $55.90 for 95 gallon carts.

If the City of Rapid City accepts this proposal, we kindly ask that you sign below and return a copy of
this extension letter to Rehrig Pacific Company, 7800 100" Street, Pleasant Prairie, Wi 53158 or you
may send a sighed electronic copy to my email or fax it to 262-947-3355.

If you have any questions regarding this extension letter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Respectfully submitted, Accepted by:
Bean Saltivar
Beau Sullivan Authorized Representative Signature

Sales Representative
bsullivan@rehrig.com
217-412-0102

www._rehrigpacific.com Authorized Name and Title Date

cc. Lisa Perkins, Ty Rhoad
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